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Date: 21st February, 2025 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
Subject: Clariϐication sought on signiϐicant movement in price 

 
Ref: Security Id: BULKCORP/ Series: SM 

 
With reference to your Letter No - NSE/CM/Surveillance/15217 dated 17th February, 2025 
received through email, with regard to signiϐicant movement in the price of the Company's 
scrip on Stock exchange. 
 
In this connection, we wish to inform you that we have no price sensitive information / 
material information which can result / has resulted signiϐicant movement in price of the 
Company’s script. Further, Company has made all the disclosures under applicable 
Regulations of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
within the stipulated time period as per the regulations which may have a possible impact / 
ϐluctuation on the price of the Company's script. 
 
Further, note that currently there is no event / information / announcement that need to be 
reported by the Company to Stock Exchange. The volatility in the price of the Company’s script 
on the Stock Exchange is purely natural and market driven. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record and oblige us. 
 
Thanking You 
 
For, Bulkcorp International Limited 
  
 
 
 
Punit Gopalka 
Managing Director 
DIN: 02892589 
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